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Statement on the Virtual Meeting Between the Acting President of the Republic of the 
Union of Myanmar and the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights

The Acting President of the Republic of the Union of Myanmar, H.E. Duwa Lashi La, warmly 
welcomed his virtual meeting with the United Nations (UN) High Commissioner for Human 
Rights, H.E. Michelle Bachelet.

Extending his heartfelt gratitude, the Acting President thanked the High Commissioner for her 
abiding commitment to the democratic aspirations and human rights of the Myanmar people 
and for her call on the international community to directly engage with the National Unity 
Government.

On behalf of Myanmar and the National Unity Government, the Acting President also pledged 
the country' s commitment to its international human rights obligations and requested OHCHR 
technical assistance to this end.

The Acting President further assured the High Commissioner of Myanmar’s sustained support 
for her Office and mandate.

(Duwa Lashi La)
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